
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
8th March 2023 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
Vanessa Brown and Samer Bagaeen 
Hove Park Ward 

 
BH2022/02534 Toads Hole Valley 
 
As the Councillors for Hove Park Ward which is directly opposite this site, and the Ward most 
affected by this huge development at Toads Hole, we wish to strongly object to this further 
outline planning application. 
 
We understand we do not require another secondary school, but better use could be made of 
this site. This will make the number of homes over a thousand which is an overdevelopment 
with all the attendant traffic problems. 
 
There is insufficient infrastructure to support all these homes. 
 
We believe a better use of this land would be more sporting facilities, additional medical 
facilities or parkland for the use of the thousands of residents who will be living on the site. 
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